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CLERGY 

Fr Bernard Mournian (Parish Priest) Fr Pat Hennessy (In Residence) 

Rev. Michael Ross (Deacon) 

Please pray for the following:- 
 
Sick:- David Ferguson, Steven Murphy, Kallie 
McKeown, Charlie O’Donnell, Thomas Hendry, 
Peter Bathgate, Owenie Dignall,  Joe McLacklan, 
Vera Louchery, Paul Docherty, Grace and Gerry 
Molhern, Terry    Ferguson, Hew Rodway 
 
To print a sick person’s name in the  bulletin 
you MUST have their permission and have 
ticked the appropriate box on the Mass offerings 
envelope. Due to data protection, we are unable 
to print their name if permission has not been 
given. Holy Mass is offered for all the names         
submitted, even if they do not appear in the  
bulletin. 
 
Recently deceased:- Robert Ferguson, Arthur 
McCaffrey, Margaret McGarvey, Bob Ferguson, 
Gerard Lennon, Danny Boyle, Nancy               
Livingstone, Elizabeth Swinton, Kathleen            
Curran, Bridget McColgan, Patrick Ferry, John 
McCafferty, Jamie Allison, Jim Devlin, Margaret 
Queenan, Matthew Lyden, Aidan Hull, Michael 
Connolly, Mark Duffy 
 
Anniversaries:- Hogan Burke, Neil Gallagher, 
Paul James O’Donnell, Peter Bernard Hastings, 
Angela Dillon, Rosemary Grant, Jean     
McLaughlin, John Patrick McGuire, David    
Conner, Betty Palermo 
 
Birthday Blessings:- Maureen Doran 
 
Baptisms:- Ciaran John Cairney, Myla Rose 
McCabe, Daniel Patrick Wallace, Isabelle Pathe 
 
Sanctuary Flowers:- Margaret Carmichael, John 
and Margaret Barron, Fay Paterson, Thomas 
Keegan, Kathleen and John Milligan, Paul James 
O’Donnell, Rita Cassidy 

21ST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME (YEAR B) 

24TH/25TH AUGUST 2024 
HOLY MASS  

Mon - Fri:- 10am, (Rosary, 10.30am) 

Saturday:- 4pm (Vigil) 

Sunday:- 9am; 10.30am (Children’s Liturgy);  

       12 noon; 4pm 

1pm Mass (Mon-Fri) and Saturday 10am Mass will     

resume from Monday 2nd September. Divine Mercy        

devotion will resume Friday 6th September. 

 

FUNERAL MASSES THIS WEEK 

Friday 30th August, 10am - George Burns O’Neill R.I.P. 

 

CONFESSIONS:- Mon-Fri 9.30-9.55am, Sat 3.30pm 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION:- Mon-Fri 9.30-9.55am 

BAPTISMS:- For baptisms please contact Church Office 

***Baptisms are held on the first and last Sunday of every 

month at either 10.30am or 12noon Mass 

Baptismal Preparation Course:-  

Wednesday 28th August 2024, 7pm, in the church. 

Parents who wish their child to be baptised in September 

are required to attend. 

 

HALL CAFÉ:- Open Tues, Thur:- 9am-12noon. 

 

WELFARE CLINIC - Saturday 7th September, 10.30-12.30 

If you require assistance out with our clinic times please    

contact us by email :- welfare.stcolumbkilles@gmail.com 

 

WEEKLY DONATIONS 

Please support your parish, donations can be made 

through our website, using the bank details below or 

by scanning the QR code.  

Sort Code:  80-12-79 

Account No: 10163767 

***Filling out our Gift Aid form will allow us to claim an extra 25% 

of your donation from the taxman, at no cost to yourself!  

Weekly and Holy Day of Obligation 

Collections - £2927 

Thank you for your generosity. 

This weekend’s 2nd collection is for the 

Parish Youth Group 



YOUNG ADULTS GROUP 

Our Young Adults Group, for those aged 16-35,  will 

start again on Tuesday 3rd September, 7pm in the 

church house. Our series of talks will be  on the 

theme of prayer and discernment. New members  

please speak to Fr Mournian beforehand. 

PARISH YOUTH GROUP 

The Parish Youth Group is now full 

and there is a waiting list for those 

who were unable to secure a place. If 

you would like your child added to 

the  waiting list please scan the QR code. Thank you 

to all involved in the organisation and all our       

volunteers! The Youth Group launches on Monday 

2nd September 6-7.30pm in the church hall. 

CATECHESIS OF THE GOOD SHEPHERD 

The Catechesis of the Good Shepherd is for 3-6year 

olds and takes place in the church hall on Sundays 

after 10.30am Mass, for about 1 hr. To register your 

child for this term please come to the Atrium on the 

3rd floor of the church hall on Sunday 1st September 

after 10.30am Mass. For more information please see 

Deacon Michael. 

PARISH HOLIDAY TO ADRIATIC COAST 

Gabicce Mare Parish Pilgrimage (September 2025):- 

If you are interested in this pilgrimage please      

complete the form at the back of the church and  

return to Deacon Ross by 9th September 2024.  

N.B. One form per pilgrim please. 

137TH (ST COLUMBKILLE’S) SCOUT GROUP 

The 137th (St Columbkille’s) Scout Group starts 

back after the summer break on Wednesday 28th 

August in St Mark’s Church Hall, Fernhill. We 

are open to boys and girls in the following age 

ranges: Beavers (6 - 8yrs) : 6 -7pm, Cubs (8 - 

10.5yrs) 7 -8pm, Scouts (10.5 - 14yrs): 8-9pm, 

Explorers (14 - 18yrs): 8-9pm. For more     in-

formation about the volunteering opportunities 

we have available please contact the Group 

Scout Leader,  Anthony on 07899 923 710 or 

email:- anthonymiller67@hotmail.com 

BEREAVEMENT BUDDIES 

Our next meeting will be in the church hall on 

Thursday 29th August, 10.45-11.45am. All are    

welcome. We are here to listen. 

SOCIETY OF ST VINCENT DE PAUL 

The furniture project operated by our own St     

Vincent de Paul group has now closed, however, 

they will still accept small items such as kettles,  

toasters and microwaves. For those wishing to 

donate furniture there is a St Vincent de Paul 

furniture project which operates  at a diocesan 

level, based in Wishaw; they will be happy to 

collect any donations. Please call 01698 372599 

or 07483 363 888 or 07483 904 658. Lines are 

open 11am to 3pm Tuesday and Thursday. 

Vote of thanks:- St Columbkille’s Parish wish to 

extend their thanks and appreciation to Jim  

Gallagher for his 25 years of dedicated service 

as President of our parish’s Society of St Vincent 

de Paul. Jim continues to be an active member of 

the society but feels it is time to hand the baton 

over. Thank you Jim, for your outstanding     

contribution to our parish community! He has 

assured us he will still be close by to guide our 

new President, Jim Rundell and Vice-President, 

James Maguire. We offer our congratulations to 

our new President and Vice-President who can 

be assured of our support and prayers as they 

take up their new positions. Please remember 

them and the work of SSVP in your prayers. 

NOVENA TO ST THERESE 

Novena to St Therese will begin on Monday 2nd    

September and continue for nine Mondays.        

Confessions 6.30pm-7.00pm. Novena 7.00pm. 

Please join us!  

THE BEGINNING EXPERIENCE 

The Beginning Experience are holding a weekend 

for those who find themselves suffering bereavement 

through divorce, separation or widowhood from   

4th-6th October 2024 at Conforti Centre, Coatbridge. 

For more details contact Louise on 07926 571 004 

or email: louisep398@gmail.com. Applications must 

be completed by 20th September. 

PAPAL NUNCIO WELCOME MASS 

There are still a few places left on the bus for the 

Welcome Mass with the Papal Nuncio on Friday 

30th August in Our Lady of Good Aid Cathedral, 

Motherwell. 

GARDENERS NEEDED! 

We are looking for volunteers to help in the garden 

on Tuesday 27th August after 10am Mass.               

Refreshments provided! 






